Dear Families,

Welcome to 2nd Grade Regular Day and the 2025-2026 school year at EDUPRIZE. My name is Shawna Bradley, and I will be your 2nd grade teacher. This is my 27th year teaching. Previously, I taught 5th grade, 1st grade, and 2nd grade. I cannot wait to get to know all of my new students both as learners and the little people that they are. As I get to know the students, I love finding out who they are and learning from them.

Just to let you know a little bit about me, I have a B.A. in Elementary Education, a Master's Degree in Elementary Education with a Reading Endorsement, and a Master's Degree in Literacy, and I am National Board Certified. I am an Arizona native. My husband and I have two wonderful boys, 24 and 21 years old, and we have a 6 year old little girl. Even though the boys are adults, our family is still very active in scouting. In addition to doing things with my family, I enjoy reading, crocheting, cross-stitching, sewing, and scrapbooking. I also enjoy traveling with my husband.

We will begin the year by getting to know each other, learning procedures, and assessing each student's progress in math and reading. In addition, we will do activities to build our relationships as a classroom family. This year's cottages will be Sweet Shop, Global Exchange, Weather Station, and Dinosaur Dig.

Open House is scheduled for Friday, July 18, 2024, from 10:30 a.m. -11:15 a.m. The first day of school is Tuesday, July 22nd. It's important that ALL students are present on the first day to be considered enrolled at EDUPRIZE. Our school day starts at 8:00 a.m. and ends at 2:30 p.m. Monday through Thursday. On Fridays, our schedule is 8:00 a.m. to 11:15 a.m. I will meet the students outside at 7:55 a.m. daily. On the first day of school, please wait outside where we line up on the basketball court, instead of coming to the classroom.

Parents, your active involvement in your child's education is crucial for their success and for EDUPRIZE to be the best it can be. I am eager to collaborate with you as a team to facilitate your child's growth this year.

Sincerely,



Mrs. Bradley's Second Grade Suggested Supply List

2025-2026 School Year

Please bring these supplies with you to the Open House. If last year's supplies are still in good shape please reuse them for this year. Thank you for contributing to our classroom. Please do not put your child's name on anything but the items requested.

- o (1) pencil box (standard size, plastic, do not buy the small narrow one) Put your child's name on it
- o (1) pair of pointed scissors Put your child's name on it and put in the pencil box.
- o (1) <u>1/2 inch</u>, 3 ring binder with inside pockets and a clear sleeve on the outside to hold a cover sheet. <u>Put your child's name on it</u>
- o (8) glue sticks
- o (2) boxes of 24 crayons Put your child's name on them (put one in the pencil box)
- o (1) packages of Dixon Ticonderoga pencils (standard color, sharpened) (Put 2 in your child's pencil box)
- o (2) reams of white copy paper
- o (2) packages of 4 low odor **fine-tip** dry erase markers (Put one in your child's pencil box)
- o (1) package of standard or heavy sheet protectors (Please no economy page protectors)
- o (1) yellow and red wide ruled composition notebooks (No names on them)
- 1 box of tissues
- o 1 set of inexpensive headphones (Please of possible, no earbuds) Put your child's name on them
- 1 roll of paper towels

Daily: students need a backpack and a water bottle. Please make sure that their name is on both items. Make sure the backpack is big enough to fit their 3 ring binder in. **Please do not bring these to Open House.**

Colored copy paper Cardstock (any color) Ziploc baggies (snack, sandwich, or gallon) Clorox wipes Baby wipes